
 

Crusaders’ Chronicles 
 

 

 

Worship Service Opportunities  
Sun. Feb. 25 Worship/Comm. @8:15 & 10:30 a.m., Mon. Feb. 26 Worship/Comm. 
@6:30 p.m. Wed. Feb. 28 Lenten Worship 1:00 & 6:30 p.m.  
 

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL 
Thursday, Feb. 22 V-ball for Kids 3-4 pm. 
Friday, Feb. 23  V-ball for Kids 3-4 pm. 
Sunday, Feb. 25  See you in church.  

Monday, Feb. 26  V-ball for Kids 3-4 pm.  
Tuesday, Feb. 27  V-ball for Kidsw 3-4 pm. 
Wednesday, Feb. 28 Lenten Worship 1:00 pm.  

 

 

CHAPEL OFFERING 

The 3rd quarter Chapel offerings will go to help support 
Lutheran Special Education Ministries (LSEM.) Since 1873 
LSEM, formerly known as Lutheran School for the Deaf, has 
been serving children with learning challenges by providing the 

special individualized instruction needed for them to grow academically and spiritually. LSEM 
offers resource room services, professional development, and educational support to children, 
parents, teachers, and pastors in Christian churches and schools across the country. LSEM’s 
goal for every learner is that they not only succeed but excel as they discover their unique 
gifts and talents. Please consider sending a weekly chapel offering with your child every 
Wednesday. The goal for each quarter is $300. This breaks down to .30 per student weekly. 
So far this quarter, Chapel offerings total $150.99. Thank you for your support. 

 
REMINDER-REMINDER-REMINDER-REMINDER-REMINDER-REMINDER 
Monthly Education Fee payments are due on March 1, 2018.  A late fee of $15.00 will be 
added if paid after March 15, 2018. 

 
 

PLEASE BRING YOUR LAUNDERED BASKETBALL AND CHEER UNIFORMS TO 
THE SCHOOL OFFICE. THANK YOU. 
 

 

 
 

February 21, 2018  

Linking…….. 

Faith, Family, Education to God  

920-596-2815 

www.stpaulmanawa.org 



Principal Brian Elmhorst – Extension  1011 -message through FastDirect 
IN THE CLASSROOM 

The Math Fact Challenge has begun. This challenge will reward 
students that study their math facts at home with their parents for 5 
minutes a day for 20 days. Please pick up a cheap set of flash cards at 
the local dollar store and study away. Learning all of the multiplication 
facts will help students in their math classes for years to come. Please 
study diligently with your students and dedicate this time to them.  
 

LENTEN SERVICE 

The K-8th grade students will be attending the 1:00 pm Lenten Services. All parents are 
invited to attend the services as well. Students will sit with their classes or with 
parents/grandparents during the service. Students will be dismissed following the church 
service.  
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!! 

May 25 is the date for the 6-8th grade trip for this year. We will be planning on 
going to Six Flags in the morning and afternoon. In the evening will be attending 
a Milwaukee Brewer game. A fundraiser will be held in the coming months and 
more information will be sent out soon. 

 

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN SCHOOLS WEEK 

An informational letter and permission slip will be sent home on Friday, Feb.23 outlining all of 
the activities planned for St. Paul’s celebration of Lutheran Schools Week. Please read 
through the letter and return the permission slip by March 1. Highlights of week include: 
 

Monday 
  Banner Projects 
  Bowling afternoon 
Tuesday 
  Banner Projects 
  Team volleyball game 
Wednesday 
  Service Projects 
  Parents Lunch 
  Lenten Service 
Thursday 
  Spaghetti Dinner 
  Science Show 
Friday 
  Irish Dancers 
  Movie Afternoon 
   



ST. PAUL LUTHERAN SCHOOLS WEEK 

Sunday 
  Singing in Church 
  Open House and Registration 
 

PreSchool/PreKindergarten Rebecca Griesbach – Extension 1005 -message 
through FastDirect 
This week we will be working on the letter Jj, its sound and things that begin with Jj. The 
children will also be recognizing the color pink, a heart, and the number 7 seven. For Math we 
will practice counting 1-70 (4K) 1-35 (3K). We will also being working on patterns with the 4K 
and the 3K. Please practice these concepts at home. Lutheran Schools Week is fast 
approaching. Each classroom will be doing a service project. 4K & Kindergarten will again be 
working together to change out the items in the children’s “Busy Bags” found in the back of 
church. We are asking families to send in gently used or new items. Ideas include: board 
books, small tablets, busy fun pads, coloring books, or small stuffed toys. The size of 

the bag is 7”x8 1/2”. Please measure your items to make sure they will fit in the bag. Thank 
you so much for your support in this project.  Our goal is to help children learn about giving to 
others through this project. Thank you to all the parents/grandparents who have generously 
donated items to the classroom from the Wish List. 

March 5-9-NO SCHOOL-SPRING BREAK 

March 12-18-Lutheran Schools Week 

March 15-Spaghetti Dinner 4:30-6:00 

March 18-4K-8th grade sing at 8:15 

March 18-Registration for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 

Kindergarten Debbie Hintz – Extension 1008 -message through FastDirect 
Religion: Jesus Blesses the Children; Math: numbers to 

100; Reading Theme: Dinosaurs; Phonics: short o and e; Sight words: here, said, she & all; 

Save the Date: April 12th will be the day for the Q and U wedding! (2:05 p.m.) This is a 

short program/play we perform for our parents and student body. Lutheran Schools Week is 

fast approaching. Each classroom will be doing a service project. 4K & Kindergarten will again 

be working together to change out the items in the children’s “Busy Bags” found in the back 

of church. We are asking families to send in gently used or new items. Ideas include: board 

books, small tablets, busy fun pads, coloring books, crayons or small stuffed toys. The 

size of the bag is 7”x8 1/2”. Please measure your items to make sure they will fit in the 

bag. Thank you so much for your support in this project. Our goal is to help children learn 

about giving to others through this 

1st Grade Teri Rae Suehs/Lori Elmhorst – Extension 1015 -message through 
FastDirect 
 



2nd Grade Brenda Jenks – Extension  1020 -message through FastDirect 
The "Move to the Groove" field trip was a great success! The children really enjoyed dancing, 
moving, and performing on the stage and they thought it was funny to see the teachers 
dancing up there as well. We all had a fantastic time! The worship movement songs were 
especially touching--to see and hear so many joined in praise was profoundly moving. We are 
still reading "Frogs"; next week we’ll read "I Like Where I Am". No new Spelling list is 
assigned for this week. For Memory, we are reviewing the entire Apostles' Creed. A new 
Memory assignment will be sent home next Monday. Please continue to collect coins for 
Lutheran Special Education Ministries (LSEM). Thank you and have a very blessed weekend. 
 

3rd and 4th Grade Rachel Beyer – Extension 1023 -message through 
FastDirect 
Thanks to all the children who sang last Sunday. The students did a wonderful job proclaiming 
God's word. We will have our reading and spelling tests this week on Friday. Please go over 
this week's story with them at home. Reminder memory work is due Thursday. Have a great 
rest of the week and weekend. 
 

5th and 6th Grade Josh Korotka - Extension 1022 -message through 
FastDirect 

Wow this quarter is flying by! Please encourage your child to read and earn their 15 AR 
points. They can earn extra credit up to 25 AR points. This is a great opportunity to help 
their reading grade. They will have a Reading test, Spelling test, and Memory Week 20 due on 
Friday. Please study it in the beginning of the week for complete mastery. We started a new 
unit in Science, Light. Please have them look over each lesson we read through. It is a lot of 
new material and can be difficult. Science Fair packets have been handed out. Remember, the 
experiment needs to have a variable. They will be given time in class to do their packets and 
type some information in computer class, but get a head start. It is due March 13th.  
Thank you to all who sang Sunday! It was amazing!!! Have a great weekend. 
 

PTO NEWS 

 

 

 

The PTO is excited to announce the entertainment for this year’s 

Lutheran Schools Week.  We have a program called Science is Fun 

put on by staff and students of the Wisconsin Initiative for Science 

Literacy (WISL).  This series of presentations fosters public 

awareness and appreciation of science.  Professor Shakhashiri and 

other staff members of the WISL use spectacular demonstrations to 

communicate the wonders of science.  Glowing liquids, exploding 

balloons, and other vivid scientific phenomena charm and fascinate 

audiences everywhere. 


